

Spring Bluff R-XV

Upcoming	Date
Events	
MAP Testing	4/19-5/7
8th Grade Banquet	4/30
8th Grade Dance	5/1
Kindergarten Graduation	5/17
8th Grade Graduation	5/18
Last Day of School/Field Day **Full Day **	5/19

This Weeks Attachments:

- Free Back Pack/School Supply Flyer
- Reading Connection—Beginning Edition

Come join the fun!

Summer School

May 24-June 17

You can register your child(ren) through the link on the district's website.

Students currently enrolled in kindergarten -seventh grade are eligible to attend.

Kindergarten camp will be held for incoming students from August 9-12.

Map Testing Continues April 19-May 7

Get plenty of rest and remember to eat a healthy breakfast & charge your chrome books.

Please avoid scheduling appointments during



this time. Thank You!



Teacher Appreciation Week

May 3rd-7th







GRADUATION NEWS

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION: Will be held Monday, May

17th @ 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.

There will be limited seating. Each family will have 4 tickets to invite guests for the evening.

8TH GRADE GRADUATION: Will be held on Tuesday, May

18th @ 7:00 p.m. in the school gym.

There will be limited seating. Each family will have 8 tickets to invite guests for the evening.

TICKETS WILL BE SENT HOME MAY 14TH.



Wedding of Q & U

Today, Ms. Blanton & Mrs.
Stumpe's Kindergarten Class
participated in the Wedding of
Q & U. This has been a
Kindergarten tradition for
many years!



Tips From Title I

Help Your Child Avoid the Summer Slide

What is the Summer Slide? The summer slide refers to the loss of skills that often happens over the course of the summer months. It is a real problem and it is one that teachers spend a lot of time worrying about. I am going to give you a few ideas to help your child avoid the dreaded summer slide, and in turn, make the beginning of the next school year a lot easier for them.

- First of all, attending summer school is always a great idea. This gives them the opportunity to keep those skills sharp and progress even farther while having a lot of fun doing it!
- Keep them reading! Studies show that students can lose up to 25% of their reading skills over the summer months. This can have a huge impact on their ability to get back into the swing of things in August.
- Hang on to those Math Facts! Losses in math tend to be even higher than those in reading.
 Keep your child doing some sort of math daily to keep them sharp. Math is everywhere! All you have to do is look!
- Exercise! Of course we can't neglect their physical health. Keep them up and moving as well.

Summer is the greatest time to get creative with all of these things. Have fun!

